
Dave Cann/AWA/FAA To
AFS-300, Aircraft Maintenance 
Division cc

bcc
06/25/2007 10:26 AM

Subject

Phyllis Duncan/AWA/FAA@FAA

Susan Cabler/AWA/FAA@FAA, Ted Hutton/ANM/FAA@FAA

FAA Order 8110.1 OC. dated 1/30/78

Phyllis:

After discussing this FAA Order with Susan Cabler, AIR-101, it was decided that FAA Order 8110.100, 
dated 1/30/78, should be canceled. Please take the necessary steps to cancel this order in its entirety.

Thanks,

Dave Cann
Manager, Aircraft Maintenance Division, AFS-300
202-267-3546
dave.cann@faa.gov

mailto:dave.cann@faa.gov

